
	
 

 

2020 CCCFLC Conference:  TBD (help us decide!) 
  
May 18, 2020  
 
Organization of this newsletter: 

1) Thank you for your attendance at our 2019 Conference at Rio Hondo College! 
2) Our 2020 Conference 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

THANK YOU!  

Our 2019 Conference was a solid success thanks to our wonderful host at Rio Hondo and thanks to all 
of you who attended! We were all stimulated with new ideas about how to approach online teaching, 
among other topics in our breakout sessions.  If there’s interest, we’d like to see you again in 2020! 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

OUR FALL 2020 CONFERENCE – TO HAVE OR NOT TO HAVE—THAT IS THE QUESTION! 

We’ve decided to postpone our 30th anniversary celebration of the CCCFLC due to the current 
situation. What we are trying to determine now is whether or not to hold our annual CCCFLC 
conference this year. Your input will help us make that decision. 
 
We are looking at three possibilities: 
1. A one-day virtual (online) conference 
2. A series of virtual presentations 
3. No conference/presentations 
 
1. A one-day virtual conference: 
This would take place on Saturday, October 24, 2020 via Zoom. As always, we would put out a call for 
presentations. We would plan for a keynote speaker and two to three breakout sessions, each 
potentially with multiple presenters. All presentations would be recorded and later posted on our 
website for viewing. Free (no charge) 
 
2. A series of virtual presentations: 
The first presentation would take place on Saturday, October 24, 2020 via Zoom, and we would host 
monthly presentations for as long as there are individuals interested in presenting. All presentations 
would be recorded and later posted on our website for viewing. Free 
 



3. No conference/presentations: 
We would wait until fall of 2021 to host our next conference. 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
Please help us determine what to do by completing a brief (6-question) survey at your earliest 
convenience. Be sure to click on the Submit button at the bottom after you complete the form: 

Survey: https://forms.gle/muDkFtt7b8KvhByS6  

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Your 2020 CCCFLC Officers:  
Executive Director – Kurt Kemp  
President – Dave Pardess                         
Vice President – Dana Arazi 
Secretary – Adrienne Merlo 
Co-Treasurer – Karen Le Cornet                                     
Co-Treasurer – Mary Ellen Eckhardt                 
Social Media and Website Administrator – Denise Cabanel-Bleuer                      
Conference Catering Liason – Lynn Vogel-Zuiderweg         

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

P. S. If you cannot properly see this newsletter from within this e-mail, you may be able to see it better 
from the .docx or .pdf attachment, or at this online link:  

https://cccflc.github.io/newsletter/2020-01.pdf  


